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TERM 1 | WEEK 9 2023 

HALOGEN EXCURSION 

SYDNEY 

In Week 7, 2 of our leaders Jasmine 

Brennan and Marlee Gulliver 

attended the Halogen Young Leaders 

Conference at Darling Harbour. The 

purpose of this conference is to 

inspire young people to develop their 

leadership skills and leadership 

potential. The conference was 

attended by 5000 students and their 

teachers. The speakers for 2023 were 

Chris Green (captain of the Sydney 

Thunder cricket team), Caitlin Basset ( 

former captain of the Diamonds 

netball team), Nazeem Hussain 

(Comedian), the Governor General 

David Hurley and Dr Jordan Nguyen. 

There were many take home points 

including learn from your mistakes, be 

yourself, take all opportunities 

offered to you, leaders serve the 

people, laughter builds you up and 

one life persists to improve the lives 

of many. 

 DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

Monday OOSH 

Tuesday Canteen 

Wednesday Music 

Thursday Library 

Friday Sports/ OOSH 

 

Term 1 

Ride2School Day 

Friday 24th March 

 

Capitol Theatre Performance 

“Are we there yet”. 

Wednesday 29 March 

 

Science/Engineering 
Challenge Stage 3 

Thursday 30 March 

 

NSW PSAA State Swimming 

5/6 April 

 

Last day of Term 1 

Thursday 6 April 

 

First day of Term 2 

Wednesday 26 April 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

FROM THE OFFICE 
Canteen  

Canteen is open every Thursday. If your 
child wishes to order from the canteen, 
please send their order written clearly on a 
paper bag or envelope with the correct 
money enclosed. Your child can hand in 
their order as they arrive to the school, to 
the staff member at the gate, or at the 
office. 

Report to the Office 

Any visitors entering school grounds are to 

report to the office and sign in using the QR 

code. If your child is late to school, they also 

must report to the office before going into 

their classroom so the rolls can be adjusted. 

Changes to routine 

Please let the school office know of any 

changes to your child’s normal school 

routine. 

Merit Awards – 

Weeks 6, 7 8 

 

Jensen – Working well in maths 

Harry – Always speaking with 

enthusiasm 

AJ – Making a great effort in maths 

Kirin – Excellent use of mental 

strategies when adding and 

subtracting 

Cordie – Responding to feed back to 

improve writing 

Ryda – Enthusiastic participation 

in science activities 

Marlee – Expressing ideas clearly in 

maths 

Congratulations to our 4 

swimmers who competed 

at the NW Swimming 

Carnival in Armidale on 

6th March. 

Cordie and Isabelle 

qualified to compete at 

state in Sydney on 5/6 

April. Congratulations 

girls and NPS wish you 

both all the best. We will 

all be cheering you on! 

Great Nundle Dog Race – Sunday May 7 

It is that time of year again when the P&C are head-
down planning for this year’s Dog Race.  We would 
love for some community volunteers to help on the 
day.  If you think you can help, either on the day, 
setting up, or with planning or sponsorship please 
contact: 
Susi Rieger - Event Coordinator - 0438 936 457 
Tash Moore - social media/volunteer Coordinator - 
0421 454 667 
Donna Denton - President - 0429 980 770 



PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Busy Bees, Diggers, Trains and Apple Pie 

Nundle Public School has once again been a hive of 
activity since our previous newsletter. Last week 
Mrs Prices’ class suited up and inspected our two 
beehives. All our Year 3-6 students eagerly hopped 
into their protective gear to complete the 
inspection and look forward to extracting some 
honey in the coming weeks. 

Our sandpit play area has turned into a serious 
construction zone this week with the donation of 
four diggers. The boys and girls have been using the 
new additions to build roads, demolish castles and 
bury fossils. 

The very creative students in Mrs Worley’s class 
have been utilising their imagination and displaying 
amazing cooperation by working together to 
become a very long, very noisy, and very funny hula 
hoop train several times during the week. 

Thanks to Mrs Price and her crew of cooks, 
everyone enjoyed an end of week treat last Friday. 
Our senior class worked together to pick, wash, 
peel, chop, cook and bake apples into delicious 
apple pies which were served with a dash of ice-
cream. What a fabulous way to end a busy week of 
learning. 

In addition to all of these memorable experiences 
for our students, they have been engaging in rich 
literacy lessons and challenging maths tasks. They 
have been learning languages, coding LEGO 
creations, and many more valuable educational 
experiences. We truly are very lucky to attend 
Nundle Public School. 

Catch Up BBQ - Last Tuesday we hosted a catch-up 
BBQ for students and their families. It was a great 
night for those who were brave enough to battle 
the rain and wind. After the weather passed, we 
enjoyed a sausage sizzle, a chat and an ice-cream. It 
was a fabulous opportunity to spend time learning 
about our students’ lives outside of school and 
getting to know their families. I look forward to 
doing it again soon. 

Joshua McDonald, Principal 
 



 

 

OOSH After School Care 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Congratulations 
to our two new 
committee 
members 
Nundle P&C would 

like to 

congratulate 

Donna Denton on her nomination and 

acceptance of her new role as P&C 

President as well as Stephen 

Etherington on his nomination and 

acceptance as P&C Vice President. 

Gold Star Attendance Awards 
Congratulations to Jemma, Harry & Oliver for 

winning the 100% attendance gold star award. 

Each week our students go into a draw for 

attending school for the full week. They then 

choose a book to take home and keep. 

 

After School Care - Monday and Friday 3 - 6pm, Permanent bookings $20, Casual bookings $22 

Vacation Care - Monday, Wednesday and Friday 9am – 3pm, $40 per session 

For bookings, please call Susi on 0438 936 457  

Collaborating together and 
listening to each other's ideas 
the children created a wonderful 
large track for their cars 
(Outcome 4) 

Indi is always making great use of her 
imagination and the craft supplies to come up 
with some wonderful items (Outcome 4) 

Celebrating Max's 7th Birthday in the park 


